

## Pontchartrain Pediatrics

4405 Hwy. 190 Service Rd. Covington, LA 70433 (985) 893-8505 Fax (985) 893-0093

My Dear Patients and Families,

It is with much happiness, and some sadness, that I am writing this letter to let you know that the time has come for me to retire from my practice. It has been my privilege to care for you for all these years, and I would like to thank each of you for the joy you have brought into my life by letting me care for your lovely children. I will carry many fond memories of all of you with me for the rest of my life.

I am leaving you in the excellent care of my partners and staff at Pontchartrain Pediatrics. They are knowledgeable physicians, Nurse Practitioner, and nurses, as well as good, caring people. I am certain that they will care for you as well as I would, and I recommend that you select one of my partners to continue to care for you and your family. You can find their biographies at www.pontchartrainpediatrics.com.

Once again, thank you for allowing me to care for you and your family. It has been an honor that I am truly grateful for.

Yours very sincerely,

Dr. Patricia S. Greene Pontchartrain Pediatrics (985) 893-8505 Office (985) 893-0093 Fax